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February 14, 2022 

As-Salaamu Alaikum Parents of CPSA Students, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our new building is operational and fully functional, Alhamdulillah. 

The new building includes State-of-the-Art Chemistry, Physics, Biology and Computer labs along with a 

regulation sized Gymnasium. The new building is utilized by 8
th

 – 12
th

 grades, Preschool, and 

Kindergarten.  

 

Alhamdulillah, CPSA is offering an after-school Hifz program consisting of two-hours Hifz class from 

3PM to 5PM. The Hifz class is optional for CPSA students and is free of cost. The students who are 

maintaining a minimum GPA of 3.0 are eligible to enroll.  

 

We would like to note that CPSA offers free after-school tutoring to our students who need additional 

academic support. Following are the salient points of the registration process: 

 

a) All returning students should register online starting Tuesday March 1
st
 to Friday March 18

th
 2022, 

to secure a seat in CPSA. Online registration for the returning students will end on March 19
th

 2022. 

After this date, the returning students must contact the main office to register if a seat is still 

available. 

b) We will entertain new students for the open seats starting Monday March 21
st
 2022. Hence, we will 

not be able to guarantee a seat for the returning students if not enrolled by Friday March 18
th

 2022. 

c) The required documents pertaining to the registration process are attached.  

d) The parents of 11
th

 and 12
th

 grade students are required to read and sign the ‘CPSA Substance 

Screening Consent Form-2022’ at the time of registration. Parents of 12
th

 grade students are 

required to also sign ‘CPSA Tuition Agreement Form-2022’. 

 

Please make sure to complete registration by Friday March 18
th

 2022, to secure a seat for your children. 

Please contact the main office with any question or additional information. 

 

 

 

 

      

Ms. Samah Elzahdan 

Principal 


